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Welcome to our first Nursery Curriculum 

Newsletter. You will receive a newsletter each 
term, highlighting the learning that we will cover 
in each of our curriculum areas.  
 

We would like to welcome our new children 
and families to Nursery; we are delighted 

with how well they have settled into Nursery 
life at Newton Leys Primary School. 

 

Our planning this year is based on the children’s 
interests. The children lead the way in their own 
learning. With their ideas and interest we will 
then plan and provide a variety of different 
activities and learning linked to children 

interests within the different areas of the Early 
Years Curriculum.  

The focus will be mainly upon the prime areas of 
learning: Personal Social and Emotional 

Development, Communication and Language and 
Physical Development 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

Who’s Who? 

 

Mrs 

Westerby  

 Mrs 

Tucker 

Miss 

Howley 

Mrs 

Sicurello 

Mrs G 

 

Communication and Language: 

The children will be learning how to be a good listener in 
different situations including whole group and one to one 

interactions. 

They will be using language to recreate roles and experiences 
in their play and will be encouraged to listen and respond to 
the ideas of others. 

Physical Development 

We will be discussing and demonstrating good practices 
regarding exercise, eating and sleeping as well as developing 
independence when managing dressing, toileting needs and 

cleaning teeth. 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development 

The children will be getting to know one another and making 
new relationships as they settle into nursery. We will be 

discussing how to resolve conflicts and talking to each other 
about our abilities and strengths. 

We will be talking about our school/nursery rules and 
discussing how to keep these rules when we are learning and 

playing. 

 

 



Dates for Your Diary 
Christmas Sing – along – Tuesday 7th December – pm 

Please keep the date free to join us! 
(If your child doesn’t normally attend on this day and 
time, you are very welcome to bring them along to this).  

 
 

 
We look forward to working with you all, any questions 

or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to us! 

 

The Nursery Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


